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epublic of Bangladesh

inistry of Foreign Affairs

Whst and Central Asia Wi -
st an S?Ialia sia Wing | %@2)2%«

the People-

VAR AN 4 : ‘
'~ No. 19:00.0000.023.07.302.14.406 | 21 December, 2014

Subject: Invitation of applications for scholarship to study in Religious Institutes
in Qatar

The undersigned is directed to forward herewith a self-explanatory Note
Verbale received from the Embassy of the State of Qatar in Dhaka regarding .
invitation of applications for scholarship to study in Religious Institutes (Preparatory
and Secondary) in Qatar.

2. This is for your kind information and necessary action.

Enclosure: As stated (1 page)

(Sabuj Ahmed)
Assistant Secretary (W&CA)
Phone: 9567900, Fax: 9572259
Email: as.wal@mofa.gov.bd

Distribution for necessary action: [Not according to seniority]

Aecretary

Ministry of Education
Bangladesh Secretariat
Dhaka-1000

Secretary

Ministry of Religious Affairs
Bangladesh Secretariat
Dhaka-1000

Copy for information:

Head of Chancery
Bangladesh Embassy
Doha, Qatar
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. rmbassy of the
STATE OF QATAR
DHAKA

Kl
Ref : QED. MFA. 01 /2014 — 210 % %(’ £

Date : December 09, 2014 Dl / ’

The Embassy of the State of Qatar in Dhaka presents its compliments (@
to the esteemed Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Government of the People’s

Republic of Bangladesh and has the honor to inform that the Ministry of N
Wagqf and Islamic Affairs of the State of Qatar is going to receive applications YO\ .

for scholarship to study in Religious Institutes ( Preparatory and Secondery ° )
level ). Islamic Quarters interested in selecting some one for study in Religious 9\0 ]
Institutes on Qatari sholership are requestd to send their applications to: @ } >
Students Scholarship Affairs Committee, \)\\O
Ministry of Waqf and Islamic Affairs @ -
P.O. Box No. 422 (@/{v\i‘
State of Qatar N ¢,§‘ \'

Phone: 0097466700057 / 0097444700532
One can also visit the program on e-mail address :

www.islam.gov.qa

The Embassy requests the esteemed Ministry to kindly circulate the
subject to Islamic Institutes in the country.

The Embassy avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the esteemed
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Government of the People’s Republic of
Bangladesh, the assurances of its highest consideration.

Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Government of the People’s

Republic of Bangladesh.

Attn: H.E. Director General W.A.& C.A.

House No. 1, Road No. 79/81, Gulshan - 2, Dhaka - 1212 Tel: (08802) 8819930, 9887429, Fax: (08802) 9896071, E-mail: dhaka@mofa.gov.qa



